
Hedgehogs 
              

Summer Term
 Who are the pirates? 

We look forward to sharing 
our learning with you, 

highlights of which will be 
posted on Tapestry and our 

school Facebook 
Sigglesthorne CE Primary 

Academy and X 
@SiggsCEPrimary accounts

Communication and Language 
This term we will be learning lots of new 
vocabulary and build on existing skills by 
developing descriptive language. We will 

develop our skills in asking relevant 
questions to clarify understanding.

              

Personal,Social & Emotional 
Development

Focusing on our values of friendship and 
respect, we will continue to develop the 

skills needed to work collaboratively with 
others and build awareness of our own 

emotions, including finding strategies to 
help us manage them. 

Physical Development
This term we will continue to develop our 
fine motor skills through our finger gym 

activities and our Little Wandle 
handwriting. We will continue to do P.E on 
Fridays and will strengthen our muscles 
and improve our gross motor skills with 

our outside learning.

Expressive Arts and Design
We will continue to encourage the 

children to develop their skills; 
inventing, adapting and gaining 

confidence in presenting their own 
work. We will be learning new songs 
and poems and taking part in World 

Art Day.

Understanding the World

Our Christian values this term are 
Friendship and respect.

We will continue our exploration of 
seasonal change and will plant and care 

for flowers and vegetables. We will visit 
the farm and the seaside. Forest School 

will continue on Tuesday afternoons.

Maths
 We continue to build our knowledge of 
numbers to 20 and patterns of numbers 
beyond that. We will also learn about odd 
and even numbers,adding and taking away 
and explore composition of shapes.

Literacy
We will be listening to and retelling lots 
of stories. Including Brenda is a Sheep 
and The Pirates are coming. We will be 
starting phase 4 phonics and continuing 

with our daily group reading. The children 
will have lots of opportunities to develop 

their independent writing. 


